
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

12th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Cheer Leading Club for boys and girls in Years 4-5 

 

The Club will run on Mondays (a change to the original club list) after school from 3.00 pm.  – 

4.00 pm. and will be run by Mrs John and Mrs Annison.   The Club will start on Monday 18th 

September 2017. 

 

The places will be allocated on a first come first served basis, and a waiting list will be kept. 

 

If your child is interested, please complete the slip below. 

 

Please Note.  As most clubs hold a waiting list, your child is expected to attend.   If they 

do not attend without excusing themselves to a member of staff (excluding absence from 

school) on three consecutive occasions, their place will be offered to another child on the 

waiting list. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs K John 

 

 

 

Cheer Leading Club                Please complete and return to the office 

 

 

Child’s Name: .......................................................................    Class: ......................................... 

 

My child is interested in joining the Cheer Leading Club on Monday afternoons from 3.00 pm. 

– 4.00 pm. 

 

After the Club, my child will: 

 

 *be collected from school 

 *is allowed to walk home alone 

 

 

Signed: ......................................................................       Dated …………………………. 

 

*Please delete where applicable.  
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